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November 20, 2019

Ms. Michelle Podkowa

Museum Manager and Educator

DuPage County Historical Museum Foundation
102 E. Wesley St.

Wheaton, IL 60187

Dear Ms. Podkowa:

At the suggestion of Megan and Steven Shebik, a $2,500 grant is being awarded to DuPage County
Historical Museum Foundation from the History DuPage Fund, a donor-advised fund of The DuPage
Community Foundation, d/b/a the DuPage Foundation. The grant is unrestricted and must be used within
12 months of the issue date.

If you publicize this grant, please list it as a donation from the History DuPage Fund of the DuPage
Foundation.

Please sign and return this letter to indicate 1) that there have been no changes in your organization’s IRS
status, 2) your agreement to the terms of the grant, and 3) that all funds will be spent for charitable
purposes. This agreement may be returned by mail, fax or email at laura@dupagefoundation.org.

In addition, your organization confirms 1) that this grant does not fulfill the payment of any pledge or other
financial obligation, 2) that no goods or services of value will be provided to the donor or to the Foundation
as stipulated by Internal Revenue Service regulations and our agreement with the donor, and 3) that, in
compliance with Executive Order 13224 and the Patriot Act, no funds provided by the DuPage Foundation
will be used to support terrorist activity nor to promote or engage in violence, terrorism, or bigotry.

On behalf of the Shebik family and the DuPage Foundation Board of Trustees, | am pleased to forward this
grant and hope it will further your mission. If you have any questions regarding this grant, please feel free to
call me.

Sincerely,

Barb Szczepania
Vice President for Programs

I hereby acknowledge receipt of your check for $2,500 and agree to the terms of the grant.
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